
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: August 11, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: William Green, Assistant Superintendent of Operations and District Services

Re:  A/C Update

Brian Weber, from Plante Moran Realpoint, and I would like an opportunity to 
share with the Board of Education the updates on our HVAC systems we have 
been working on in our school buildings. Please add this to the next Committee 
of the Whole Meeting agenda for August 11, 2025. 

Thank you.  

c: Board of Education

BW/AS


